
 

A  fond  Farewell 
to  Buster   

the  Ostrich 

 

We are sad to announce that Buster the Ostrich has passed away 
on Sunday April 7, 2013 at the age of 37. 

 
 Buster was born in 1976 and brought here to Kualoa  

from a zoo on Maui when he was just 12 years old.   
He has lived in his happy home here at the ranch for 25 years. 

 
Buster was truly a great example of our Ho`okipa service philosophy... 

with his charming and sociable personality. 
He entertained our guests daily... 

on our kama`aina educational school tours 
 as well sharing his aloha with thousands of Kualoa visitors.  

 
Buster will surely be missed! 


